
Week of: May 5-9

Dear Parents,
     State testing is complete and we only 
have 14 days of school left! I am so proud of 
how hard every student tried on their state 
test.  The students are all doing so well, and 
they are all still so eager to learn.  We will 
continue learning to the very last day. Please 
let me know if you have any questions or 
concerns.  We are so close to the end.
     
Mrs. Carenzo

I would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me with 

any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

Math

• Step up to 4th grade

Reading

• Review

Vocab Skill

• Review

Grammar

• Review

Writing

• Narrative Writing

Science

• Weather and Climate

SEL

• Review

• May 6 – Open house

• May 15 – Third Grade Field Day at the Park

• May 21 and 22 – Extra minimum days

• May 22 – Last day of school

Text @Carenzo to 81010 der_carenzo@chino.k12.ca.us

A Note From The Teacher Contact Me

Upcoming Events

Reminders

What We Are Learning Tests

-wear your ASU shirt or red on 

Monday

-wear your Rhodes shirt on Friday

-bring a water bottle to school 

everyday

-read 20 minutes nightly

No tests this week.
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